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Rockin’ Jokers is off to a great start to the New Year! 
 
We have a new board  – Bob Kushner-President, Susan Cremins-
Vice-President, Joanie Murphy-Secretary, John Verhagen-Treasurer 
and Directors Karl Belser, Sue & Jed Cyr, Jackie Daemion, Valerie 
Kushner, Kitty & Greg LaFavor, Mike Murphy, Nancy & Dave Walb, 
and Past President, Vicky & Mike Macias. 
 
We intend to have lots of fun this year with our fabulous 
entertainment staff consisting of Roger Smith and John Flora and we 
hope that you will choose to visit us some time! 
 
By the time you read this note, 40 or so Rockin’Jokers will have 
raised havoc at Winter Fest in King City. We always have a terrific 
Friday night After Party at the Days Inn. I hope you joined us! 
 
Lots of RJs are planning to attend the California State convention in 
San Diego and, chances are, there will be a party there, too. 
 
If you are looking for something fun to do on a Wednesday evening, 
please join us at the Cambrian Park United Methodist Church. We 
usually dance seven or eight squares, Roger does a workshop 
starting at 7:00 and then we dance until 9:45.  
 
For more about Rockin’ Jokers and our activities, visit 
www.rockinjokers.com. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


